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September 16, 2021 
 
Restart District Facility Rentals 
 
The health, safety and well-being of students and staff continues to be a top priority. Following 
the updated health and safety guidelines from the B.C. government, the Vancouver School 
District will restart district facility rentals for historical user groups. New users will be accepted 
subject to availability.  
 
School grounds, courts and play structures continue to be available for casual use by the public 
outside of school hours; However, during school hours, school property is exclusive used for 
students and staff. Community coaching and organized activities on school grounds (fields, 
blacktop, uncover areas, parking lots) is only permitted with a valid rental contract. 
 
Those who use school grounds, courts and play structures are encouraged to follow public 
health and safety measures including washing or sanitizing hands before and after use, as well 
as spreading out in the space.  For more information about health and safety guidelines, read 
the B.C. Restart Plan.  
  


